
PTO Newsletter, 5-18-2018 

  
Dear Parents, 
  
FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS- 
Field day is fast approaching on Thursday, May 31st. We would love your help if you are 
available any of the shifts for this day. The following are shifts we could use help with: 
7:30-9:00 am set up  
9:00 am-12 noon (am Kindergarten and 4th-6th grade participate) 
12 noon-3:30 pm (pm kindergarten and 1-3rd grades participate) 
Go to  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-field3 to sign up 
We’d love to see you there!! breakfast and lunch provided for volunteers.  
  
IMPORTANT REIMBURSEMENT INFO- 
If you have any outstanding receipts that need to be turned in for reimbursement, please turn 
them in asap!  With the exception of field day, we need you to turn in all outstanding receipts 
before Memorial day weekend Friday, May 25th. We are close to wrapping up this years’ 
finances and need to have all receipts submitted in order to reconcile our PTO expenses. You 
can find PTO reimbursement forms right inside the door of the PTO room and once you fill it out 
and attach applicable receipts you can leave it in the PTO box in the main office. Please let us 
know if you have questions regarding this process. Thanks! 
  

Brooke Nelson Fundraiser 5K: 

As many of you may know, one of our Canyon Rim Academy parents, Brooke Nelson, 
was in a mountain biking accident last July. As a result of the accident, she broke her 
back and suffered a spinal cord injury leaving her paralyzed from the chest down. Two 
of Brooke’s children are students at Canyon Rim Academy. On May 19, 2018, there is a 
fundraiser 5k event in honor of Brooke. If you are interested in learning more or 
participating in the event, please visit the following link: https://www.raceentry.com/race-
reviews/life-is-good-5k- 

  
BOX TOPS 
Let’s make all our box tops count! We hope that all of you will get the box top app and use it 
throughout the summer. Not only can you continue to cut out your box tops and turn them into 
the school, you can also scan your grocery receipts to receive more money towards our school. 
Look up the box top app and use it throughout the summer to help support our school! 
  
THANK YOU for all the support you give to our school. With our last out to eat nights at Zupas 
we got over the goal of $2000.00 given to the school throughout the year. We truly appreciate 
all the love and support you show in so many ways! 
  
Have a great weekend! Jill and Michelle 
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